
    NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
    Design Review Board 

    Goleta City Hall – Council Chambers 
130 Cremona Drive, Suite B 

Goleta, CA 93117 
Tuesday, April 24, 2018 at 3:00 P.M. 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Design Review Board (DRB) of the City of Goleta will 
conduct a public hearing on the date set forth above to consider the following new project: 
 
 
Design Review 
Harvest Hill Lot 2 – New Detached 3-Car Garage 
880 Cambridge Drive (APN 069-620-046) 
Case No. 18-030-DRB 
 
Single-Family Residence – 475 SF Second Story Addition 
488 Wakefield (APN 069-620-045) 
Case No. 18-037-DRB 
 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT: This hearing is for design review only. All interested persons are 
encouraged to attend the public hearing and to present written and/or oral comments. All 
letters should be addressed to City of Goleta, Planning and Environmental Review, 130 
Cremona Drive, Suite B, Goleta, CA 93117 or email to mchang@cityofgoleta.org. Letters must 
be received by Planning and Environmental Review no later than 24 hours prior to the DRB 
meeting. Materials received after this time may not be reviewed prior to the DRB meeting. 
 
FOR FURTHER INFORMATION: The item in this notice is a new item. The DRB agenda 
may also include items continued from prior meetings. All persons wanting to review any 
project applications may do so by contacting City of Goleta, Planning and Environmental 
Review at (805) 961-7543. The Agenda, staff reports and project plans will be available 
approximately one week before the hearing on the City’s website at www.cityofgoleta.org.  
 
 
 
Publish:  Santa Barbara Independent, April 12, 2018 

http://www.cityofgoleta.org/

